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Thank you Chair, 

 

The United Kingdom would like to express its gratitude and appreciation 

to the Chair of the Commission, the Vice-Chairs and the Rapporteur for 

their ongoing work to promote the development of a legal framework to 

facilitate international trade law and investments. In particular, we would 

like to thank the Commission Secretariat for its excellent work in preparing 

for and facilitating the session.  
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Chair, 

The United Kingdom has followed closely the progress made by Working 

Group I and notes the adoption of the UNCITRAL/UNIDROIT Model Law 

on Warehouse Receipts by the Commission at its 57th session (and by the 
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trade law, and we remain committed to engaging in these discussions and 

contributing constructively to the reform options. 

 

We welcome the positive strides made across various reform options, 

particularly the Commissionôs adoption, in principle, of the draft statute for 

the Advisory Centre on International Investment Dispute Resolution this 

July. This marks a significant milestone in the Working Groupôs efforts to 

achieve meaningful reforms, building on last yearôs adoption of the Code 

of Conduct for Arbitrators. These achievements reflect the continued 

dedication of the Working Group and provide strong prospects for success 

in the years ahead. 

 

We look forward to participating in the 50th session of the Working Group 

in January 2025, where we hope to advance progress on the work 

programme. We remain committed to engage with States and 

representatives from the business community alike, and to continue 

discussions on the essential issues of: 






